

Castlefields Primary School, Castlefields, Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5DQ

Phone: 01746 764072 Email: admin@castlefields.org.uk Website: www.castlefieldsprimary.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs R Lee

Dear Parents/Carers

6th February 2024

Years 3, 4 and 5 Performance of The Wizard of Oz

You are probably aware that years 3, 4 and 5 will be performing the Wizard of Oz.

Tickets are now available to purchase via ParentPay costing £1.50 per ticket. This money will be used towards the cost of lighting, scenery etc.

Due to fire regulations, we are only able to offer 2 adult tickets 'per family' (not per child) per performance. The tickets are non-transferrable and do not include a child on a lap. For those of you who have attended previous performance you will appreciate how full the hall is. Therefore, unfortunately, we will have to sadly turn away any additional people that turn up unexpectedly or have been reallocated a ticket. The performances are:

Wednesday 20th March 6.00 pm

Thursday 21st March 1.30 pm

We would also kindly request that siblings/pre school children do not attend the evening performance. Younger siblings and those in Year 6 will have had the opportunity to watch the performance in school.

Yours sincerely

Finisholls

Miss F Nicholls Mrs R Fletcher

Mrs L Shingler

















